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MOTHER'S CELEBRATION BREAKFAST
What a wonderful opportunity it was this morning to celebrate the ladies in our community,
Mums, Grandmas and other significant ladies in our life.  

Even though the day started out rather chilly it was great to see so many of you coming along to share in
this occasion with the students and staff. A special thanks to Mrs Riitano's Kitchen staff who worked so
hard to prepare for us a scrumptious breakfast. We hope you had a lovely morning!
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